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1. OVERVIEW:

+ Northeast Monsoon associated with strong Northeasterly Winds with
passing light rains and cooler temperature will continue to prevail over
Northern and Central Luzon. Fishermen along these areas are advised
not to venture out into the sea due to big waves generated by strong
Northeasterly winds

« Wind Convergence will affect Southern Luzon, Eastern Visayas and
Eastern Mindanao. This weather system will bring scattered to
widespread rains particularly Bicol area and Eastern Visayas. Residents
living in low-lying areas are advised to take all the necessary measures
against possible flashfloods and landslides

2. ACTIONS TAKEN:

NDRRMC Weather Advisory No. 03 for Northeast Monsoon was disseminated
to all regions concerned through facsimile and website for further dissemination to
their respective Local Disaster Risk Reduction and Management Councils
(LDRRMCs) from the provincial down to the municipal levels.
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